PIMA 4 IDA

Pima County Industrial Development Authority
¢/o Russo, Russo & Slania, P.C.
Legal Counsel
6700 North Oracle Road, Suite 100
Tucson, Arizona 85704

VIA FIRST LEGAL SUPPORT SERVICE
August 18, 2020

Ramon Valadez, Chairman

Ms. Sharon Bronson

Mr. Steve Christy

Ms. Ally Miller

Ms. Betty Villegas

PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County Administration Building

130 West Congress Street, 11" Floor

Tucson, Arizona 85701

Re: The Industrial Development Authority of the County of Pima -
Reappointment of Member
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Board:

The Industrial Development Authority of the County of Pima currently has one (1) Board
Member whose term is up for renewal.

The Board of Directors of The Industrial Development Authority of the County of Pima
respectfully requests that the Pima County Board of Supervisors consider reappointing Frank Y.
Valenzuela, the current President, for a term to run from September 6, 2020 to September 5, 2026. Please
have consideration of this matter placed on the Board of Supervisors’ Meeting Agenda scheduled for
September 1, 2020. For your information, I have enclosed the nominating form for Mr. Valenzuela.

The Authority has the greatest respect for the abilities and dedication of Mr. Valenzuela and look
forward to his continued service on the Board.

Sincerely,

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
OF THE COUNTY OF PIMA

/s/
Kenneth M. Silverman, Vice President

Enclosure
¢: Ms. Julie Castaneda, Clerk



NOMINATING INFORMATION FOR
RE-APPOINTMENT TO

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

APPOINTEE'S NAME:

ADDRESS:

OCCUPATION:

APPOINTMENT TERM:

REASON FOR
NOMINATION:

OF THE COUNTY OF PIMA

Frank Y. Valenzuela

5817 East Baker Street
Tucson, Arizona 85711

Retired Banker

Six (6) Years
September 6, 2020 to September 5, 2026

Mr. Valenzuela has evidenced a sincere desire and
commitment to The Industrial Development Authority of the
County of Pima (the “Authority”) and has volunteered his
time and offered his extensive experience as a Bank
Manager, non-profit leader and businessman to our
community. During his tenure as the current President of the
Authority, Mr. Valenzuela’s background in business finance
and development and as board member on multiple non-
profits has proven to be an invaluable asset to the Authority
and has greatly helped the Authority assist in the
development of Pima County. His expertise has proven to
be particularly helpful in the areas of economic
development, affordable housing, health care and industrial
development.



